
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK
OF NEW YORK

/K'7 3-33
January 14, 1982

To All Banking Institutions in the 
Second Federal Reserve District:

We have been informed that, as a result of severe winter weather 

conditions, the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta was closed on 

Wednesday, January 13, and Thursday, January 14, 1982. 

Accordingly, there will be delays by that Reserve Bank in the 

presentment of cash items, in the return of dishonored items, and in 

the forwarding of advices of nonpayment.

A nthony M. Solomon,
President.
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